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Voting by mail is an Oregon institution, and time tested. We have some of the highest 

turnout, and that makes our elections more representative of the will of the people. 

Any politician who wants to end vote by mail is trying to subvert that, and without 

clear evidence of widespread fraud, we must strongly oppose that!  

 

Vote no on this terrible bill.  


